CODE OF ETHICS TRAINING 
Marco Island Association of REALTORS®
ADVERTISING 

· All flyers for NAR ETHICS training contain the wording “Be reminded… In order to renew your membership, NAR has mandated all REALTORS® complete a Mandatory Ethics Training program on a Quadrennial basis.  A new quadrennial cycle (3rd) begins January 1, 2009 and ends December 31, 2012.”
· PUT ON BOARD NEWS ON MLS – during final year notification of requirement is posted.  

· Classes for NAR ETHICS are displayed on the Association calendar online, monthly in e-newsletter and in Calendar of Events and in weekly e-mail of events.
· Notice of reminder to take CODE OF ETHICS is added to all outgoing email.
EMAIL CAMPAIGN
A series of emails are sent to members who have not taken Ethics during the final year.  Membership System provides a report and mail merge for those still needing to complete training.

FIRST EMAIL TO MEMBERSHIP
2012 NAR Mandatory Ethics Training Requirement

NAR mandated all REALTORS® must complete a Mandatory Ethics Training program on a Quadrennial Basis (every 4 years). The third quadrennial cycle began January 1, 2009 and ends on December 31, 2012*.

*Failure to meet the requirement for the third cycle and subsequent four (4) year cycles will result in suspension of membership for the first two months (January and February) of the year following the end of any four (4) year cycle or until the requirement is met, whichever occurs sooner.  On March 1 of that year, the membership of a member who is still suspended as of that date will be automatically terminated.

As of February 28, 2012, our records indicate you still need to take the NAR Ethics class to satisfy the current quadrennial period ending December 31, 2012.  If our records are incorrect please provide documentation of completion. If you have registered for one of the classes below please disregard this notice.

Below are the dates that NAR Ethics classes are being offered at MIAAOR during 2012.  The cost is $35.00 for members & $45.00 for non-members.

You will receive 3 CE credits along with fulfilling your mandatory requirement.  To reserve for one of the classes offered at MIAAOR register online at: (put link)
The class is also offered as part of the GRI I.

In addition, you can take the class online at Realtor.org http://www.realtor.org/mempolweb.nsf/pages/onlineethicstraining
2ND EMAIL TO MEMBERSHIP
2012 NAR MANDATORY ETHICS TRAINING REQUIREMENT

 

Dear Member,

 

According to our records you have not taken the NAR required course for the third quadrennial cycle that began January 1, 2009 and will end on December 31, 2012.  NAR mandates that all REALTORS must complete a Mandatory Ethic Training program before the end of the year to maintain their membership.

 

Please indicate by return email one of the following:

 

1.                  I have taken NAR Ethics for this period elsewhere and have attached or will fax the certificate to you.

2.                  I am registered to take the class on (please indicate date) at (please indicate place).

3.                  I will be taking the class on line at REALTOR.org and will forward the certificate to you upon completion.

 EMAIL SENT 90 DAYS PRIOR TO END OF YEAR
2012 NAR MANDATORY ETHICS TRAINING REQUIREMENT

 

Dear Member,

 

If you are receiving this e-mail alert it is because according to our records you have not taken the NAR required course for the third quadrennial cycle that began January 1, 2009 and will end on December 31, 2012.  NAR mandates that all REALTORS must complete a Mandatory Ethic Training program before the end of the year to maintain their membership.  

 

Please be advised that your membership will be suspended as of January 1, 2013 and terminated on March 1, 2013 for non compliance.

 

Please indicate by return email one of the following:

 

1.                  I have taken NAR Ethics for this period elsewhere and have attached or will fax the certificate to you.

 

2.                  I am registered to take the class on (please indicate date) at (please indicate place).  

 

3.                  I will be taking the class on line at REALTOR.org and will forward the certificate to you upon completion. Log on here:  (put link)
EMAIL SENT 6 WEEKS REMAINING

2012 NAR MANDATORY ETHICS TRAINING REQUIREMENT

Dear Member,

If you are receiving this e-mail alert it is because according to our records you have not taken the NAR required course for the third quadrennial cycle that began January 1, 2009 and will end on December 31, 2012.  

NAR mandates that all REALTORS must complete a Mandatory Ethic Training program before the end of the year to maintain their membership.  

Please be advised that your membership will be suspended as of January 1, 2013 and terminated on March 1, 2013 for non compliance.

According to our records you have indicated that you will be taking this course on line.  Below is the link to NAR:  (put link)
If you have taken NAR Ethics for this period elsewhere please email or fax a copy of the certificate to MIAAOR.

